
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it infringes on the rights of family on things that are personal. A 
parent should always be asked for permission to ask questions. 
 
Regards,  
Sarah Shelman  
6169 Tamarack Ln 
Central Point, OR 97502  
 


